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HOUSTON - July 31, 2020 - Webber, LLC was awarded the upgrade of IH 35in Laredo
for $115 million by the Texas Department of Transportation. The contract includes
construction of nearly 1.5 miles of new direct connector and main lane bridges while
adding capacity and improving connectivity to IH 35 and US 59 Loop.

These two major freight corridors handle international trade through ports-of-entry with
Mexico. The project scope of work involves adding additional main lane travel lanes to IH
35in each direction, construction of over 400,000 square feet of bridge deck,
installation of more than 12 million pounds of steel girders, more than 32,000 linear feet
of precast concrete girders and construction of 100,000 square yards of concrete
pavement.

“This project will be critical to expanding a key portion of Texas’s capacity for
international trade with Mexico and Central America,” said Josh Goyne, president of
Webber’s Heavy Civil Division. “We are excited to leverage our capabilities in Laredo and
help build economic opportunities for the community and the State of Texas.”

The project scope runs from Shiloh Drive to 0.38 miles South of US 59/ IH 35
Interchange.

The project is scheduled to last about 38 months, beginning in January 2021 with
substantial completion expected in Spring 2024.

About Webber, LLC

Founded in 1963, Webber is a leading heavy civil and waterworks construction company and material
producer dedicated to safely providing intelligent solutions to its clients and community. As a wholly
owned subsidiary of Ferrovial S.A., an international company based in Madrid, Spain, Webber has access
to a global network of skilled engineers, best-in-class technology and vast resources. Webber is
headquartered in Houston, Texas, with regional offices in South, North and Central Texas, as well as
Fairfax, Virginia and Atlanta, Georgia. Webber was selected by Engineering News-Record as 2018
Contractor of the Year for the Texas/Louisiana region and has been named a National AGC safety award
winner for the past seven consecutive years.

For more information, please visit

wwebber.com
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